
MEDIA ADVISORY 

Publix Super Markets sets grand opening for Carrollton, VA location  

The Publix Super Market, located at 22449 Spadea Way, Carrollton, VA will welcome customers and 
continue passing on the Publix experience at its grand opening scheduled for Wednesday, Jan. 15 at 
7 a.m.  

 

Publix at Bartlett Station 

22449 Spadea Way 

Carrollton, VA 

  

The store is over 48,000 square feet and will employ around 140 associates.   

 

“We are excited to open our fourth location in the Hampton Roads area,” said Jared Glover, Publix 
media relations manager. “We look forward to delivering Publix’s legendary service and being active 
members in this great community.” 

  

NOTE: As a practice, we have not been hosting media or allowing filming inside our stores. This 
allows us to remain focused on taking care of our customers and remain fair and consistent with all 
our media partners. Filming & photography will only be allowed outside of the store. 

 

A full press release along with photos will be sent following the ribbon cutting.  

 

 

Best, 

 

 

Jared Glover (He/Him) 

Media Relations Manager 

Publix Super Markets, Inc. 
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